
         Scott County Board of Supervisors  
         February 1, 2022 8:00 a.m.  

 
The Board of Supervisors met as a committee of the whole and pursuant to 

adjournment with Kinzer, Knobbe, Beck and Croken present. Supervisor Maxwell 
participated electronically. Due to social distancing concerns relating to COVID19, 
Supervisors and staff were spaced apart during the meeting with some staff 
participating electronically.  

Ann Schwickerath, 906 West 5th Street, Davenport, asked the Board to 
reconsider using ARPA funds to build a new JDC and instead to have a voter 
referendum for Scott County residents for the funding.  

Facility and Support Services Director Tammy Speidel reviewed the purchase of 
Distributed Antenna Systems for the Courthouse/Jail and Administrative Center.  

Human Resources Director Mary Thee reviewed staff appointments.  

Community Services Director Lori Elam reviewed the FY22 amended contract 
with Genesis Medical Center for the provision and payment of the ASAM court ordered 
substance use evaluations. 

 Budget and Administrative Services Director David Farmer reviewed Scott 
County and Scott County Public Safety Authority continuing disclosure requirements.  

Supervisor Croken recognized members from the Tri City Building and Trades 
Unions in the audience and acknowledged their contributions to the I-74 Bridge Project. 

Moved by Knobbe, seconded by Kinzer at 8:35 a.m. a motion to adjourn. All 
Ayes. 

 
 
 

______________________________  
                                                          Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 

                                                                  Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 

________________________ 
ATTEST:  Kerri Tompkins 
                 Scott County Auditor 
 
 
A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 
 


